Thank you for contacting the Department of Psychiatry at the University of Cape Town. Clinical queries are managed by coordinated service care packages, so accordingly we ask that:

· If you are seeking emergency psychiatric care, please go to your nearest casualty or day hospital for emergency treatment and referral.
·  If you are seeking non- emergency psychiatric care, please contact your primary health care provider (GP or nearest community clinic doctor). Most of the community clinics have mental health nurses able to assist you. Following an assessment, you may be referred to tertiary psychiatric services if necessary.

